
The Washington Academy of Eye Physicians & Surgeons, WAEPS, opposed Senate Bill 5389 
during the State of Washington 68th Legislature. WAEPS did not file the appropriate PDC form 
L6 during the actual campaign period, however as soon as WAEPS became aware of the 
requirement the forms were filed immediately. The L6 was not filed in a timely manner due to an 
administrative oversight.  
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